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Way marking and signage project

Clir Andrew Wood <clir.andrew.wood@conwy.gov.uk>

Tue 12/10/2021 16:31

To: Meira Woosnam <meirawoosnam@conwy.gov.uk>

Cc: Lorraine Whalley <lorraine.whalley@conwy.gov.uk>; ATC Clerk <clerk@abergele-towncouncil.co.uk>; Jesse Lock <jesse.lock@conwy.gov.uk>
Dear Meira.

[ am struggling to complete the remit of this Important town centre regeneration project on my own , in the interests
of taking this forward due to the tight deadline | would wish our Abergele place plan coordinator Jesse to take on,
and over, the project from the friends of Abergele parklands, if this could be considered we would be grateful as we
did not know that a December 31st deadline for the project existed

Thanking you in anticipation

Cllr andrew wood

Sefyllfa Bresennol Gwasanaethau'r Cyngor | Council Services Current Situation

Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth yn y Gymraeg a'r Saesneg fel ei gilydd. Ni fydd gohebiaeth yn yr un iaith na'r llall yn arwain at unrhyw
oedi.

We welcome correspondence in both Welsh and English. We will respond to correspondence in either language without delay.
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Mae'r neges e-bost hon ac unrhyw ymgysylltiadau yn gyfrinachol, ac wedi eu bwriadu ar gyfer yr un sy'n cael ej
h/enwi yn unig. Gallent gynnwys gwybodaeth freintiedig. Ar gyfer yr amodau llawn ynglyn & chynnwys a defnyddio’r
neges e-bost hon ac unrhyw atodiadau, gweler www.conwy.gov.uk/ebost_ymwadiad

This email and any attachments are confidential and intended for the named recipient only. The content may contain

privileged information. For full conditions in relation to content and use of this e-mail message and any attachments,
please refer to www.conwy.gov.uk/email_disclaimer
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Fw: High Street Project Grant

ATC Deputy Clerk <deputyclerk@abergele-towncouncil.co.uk>
Wed 13/10/2021 14:23

To: meira.woosnam@conwy.gov.uk <meira.woosnam@conwy.gov.uk>

Cc: ATC Clerk <clerk@abergele-towncouncil.co.uk>

Hello Meira

| understand that Clir Wood has now been in touch with you about transferring the Waymarker
Project in Abergele.

Are you able to advise on when LAG will meet to consider the request? In view of the deadline, if the
transfer is approved it will have some bearing on the Town Council's priority list.

Kind regards
Lorraine

Lorraine Whalley

Deputy Clerk/Dirprwy Clerc
Cyngor Tref Abergele Town Council
Llanddulas Road

Abergele LL22 7BT

01745 833242

From: ATC Deputy Clerk <deputyclerk@abergele-towncouncil.co.uk>

Sent: 28 September 2021 14:09

To: Meira Woosnam <meira.woosnam@ conwy.gov.uk>

Cc: Jesse Lock <jesse.lock@conwy.gov.uk>; ATC Clerk <clerk@abergele-towncouncil.co.uk>
Subject: Re: High Street Project Grant

Hi Meira
Thank you for getting back to me.

Conscious of the now exceptionally tight window in which to complete this project, | will contact Clir
Wood to formally make the request to start this process as it will need to go on an Agenda for
consideration by Full Council.

If successfully transferred, it would become part of the Placeplan and under the wing of the
Placeplan Facilitator Officer, Mr Jesse Lock. | have asked Jesse to call you as he is experienced in
this type of project.

Thank you for your help.

Kind regards
Lorraine

Lorraine Whalley

Deputy Clerk/Dirprwy Clerc
Cyngor Tref Abergele Town Council
Llanddulas Road

Abergele LL22 7BT

01745 833242
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From: Meira Woosnam <meira.woosnam@conwy.gov.uk>

Sent: 28 September 2021 11:53

To: ATC Deputy Clerk <deputyclerk@abergele-towncouncil.co.uk>
Cc: ATC Clerk <clerk@abergele-towncouncil.co.uk>

Subject: RE: High Street Project Grant

Good Morning Lorraine

Thank you for your email.

In the first instance | will need notification in form of email from Cllr Wood on behalf of the Friends of
Abergele Parklands stating that they wish to transfer the project to Abergele Town Council.

As soon as | receive this | can notify the LAG board members of the change and if they wish to
object or not.

Also just as a reminder the project needs to be completed and claimed by the 31/12/2021
Please feel free to give me a call if you wish to discuss
Kind Regards

Meira

Melva Woosmnam

Swyddog Ysgogi Yn Yr Ardal Wiedig / Rural Enabling Officer
Gwasanaeth Economi a Diwylliant / Economy and Culture Service
Cyngor Bwrdeistref Sirol CONWY County Borough Council
P<:Meira.woosham@conwy.gov.uk

7#.01492 576 672

E www.conwy.gov.uk

B www.ruralconwy.gov.uk

From: ATC Deputy Clerk <deputyclerk@abergele-towncouncil.co.uk>
Sent: 24 September 2021 16:51

To: Meira Woosnam <meira.woosham@ conwy.gov.uk>

Cc: ATC Clerk <clerk@abergele-towncouncil.co.uk>

Subject: High Street Project Grant

Good afternoon Meira

REF: Waymarkers for local walks in Abergele
Grant award to Friends of Abergele Parklands

At the Abergele Placeplan Committee Meeting last night Clir Andrew Wood informed members that
he is struggling to get the waymarker project off the ground as he is having difficulty obtaining
quotes, he has asked the Town Council to take over the project as part of the Placeplan.

Please can you advise as to whether it would be possible to make such a transfer to Abergele Town
Council and if it is, how best can it be done?

Kind regards
Lorraine
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